
 

Ruby  
Class 

.Reception—Oscar for his out-of-this-world writing.  Miss Bassett and the Ruby Team are so impressed with Ocar’s attitude 
to learning and his ’I can’ thinking.  Oscar wrote an amazing independent sentence about a whale this week.  Oscar also 
made a playpus at home during the half term—it is a wonderful creation, that has taken lots of time and consideration.  
Keep it up Oscar, we are so proud of you!  

Emerald  
Class 

Year 1—  Rosie! We are so proud of her amazing English learning this week! Rosie has been so creative in her own ideas for 
writing and she has been very confident when sharing these with her peers! 

 

Year 2— Amber. We have been so impressed with Amber`s phonics for reading and writing this week! She has been very 
keen to write independently! Well done Amber!  

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— Nina is a responsible and reflective member of the class. She enjoys challenging herself and can identify what 
she has done well and what she needs to work on next. She enjoys maths and she is keen to share her mathematical 
methods with the class.  Thank you Nina!  

 

Year 4— Evie is a delightful member of the class. She is responsible and has a great attitude to learning. She was able to 
retell a tradition aboriginal story called, ‘The Rainbow Serpent,’ with detail and imagination. She has also worked extremely 
hard learning all her times tables. Evie should be very proud of her achievements.  Well done!   

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5—Phoebe Jo has worked hard across all the subjects this week and she has listened to advice about improving the 
presentation of her work. She has also made a great start in our show rehearsals. Well done and thank you Phoebe!  

 

Year 6—Krzysztof - Kris has worked extremely hard in maths this year and he has achieved some really superb maths 
scores in his practice tests this week. Well done and thank you Kris!  

STAR LEARNERS 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 7 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOU DIARY  
Monday 28th June 2021—School Photo—Class & Individual 
Unfortunately we are unable to invite pre school siblings in to school for family groups. We hope to 
be able to resume this in 2021/22 
 
Tues 29th June—Sports Day  KS2 AM          KS1 PM 
We hope to be able to run these events for whole key stages and invite parents, but we will run 
separate events for each class without spectators if restrictions are imposed, so that children can 
still enjoy this sporting event. 
 
Thursday 15th July— Diamond class Show  
We hope to be able to invite Diamond Class parents to this event—it is likely that we will need to 
restrict numbers, but we will provide additional information nearer the time. We will  
Video the show if restrictions are imposed that prohibit an audience, so that parents can still enjoy 
this production. 
 

There are a number of vacancies being advertised by Ventrus Multi Academy Trust.   

CLICK HERE 

Summer Holidays 
Break up—Thurs 22nd July 
Return—Y1-6— Wed 8th Sept        New Rec Mon 13th Sept 

https://ventrus.current-vacancies.com/v?id=VENTRUSMUL&t=Ventrus-Careers

